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October 27, 2017

Dear Aspen Families,

Today a student discovered graffiti inside a tube slide on the Aspen and Elementary South 
playground. The student reported it to school staff at Aspen.  Once notified, Aspen staff began to 
address the situation.  Pictures of the graffiti were taken and shared with Hawthorn’s school 
resource officer.  The graffiti was then removed from the playground equipment.  Our resource 
officer in cooperation with Aspen school administration have thoroughly reviewed the situation and 
do not feel this is a safety concern for our students.

We are proud of our students for alerting staff so that we could handle the situation and continue to 
ensure a safe and orderly environment for our students.  

Sincerely,

Bill Fredricksen

Inspire all students to embrace learning in an ever-changing world.
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